Springfield Local Schools

BOARD OF EDUCATION

2410 Massillon Road • Akron, Ohio 44312 • (330)798-1111 • FAX (330)798-1161 www.springfieldspartans.org Charles Sincere

Superintendent

Christopher Adams

Treasurer

Dustin Boswell

Business Manager

April 20, 2020

Dear Springfield Local Schools Parents, Guardians and Staff:

Today Governor DeWine announced that schools will be closed for the remainder of the school year. We recognize that this announcement may raise more questions regarding plans and procedures.

I wanted to reach out to you this evening to first of all let you know that this means our remote learning plan will be in effect until the end of the school year.

And secondly to let you know that the District office team is developing a plan to deal with these specific issues and will be communicating information to you in the upcoming days.

We are joining a statewide movement to honor the Class of 2020 tonight (4/20) at 8:20pm. Our stadium will shine bright for 20 minutes and 20 seconds to show our support to each and every Spartan Senior! If you would like to participate from home, turn on your porch lights at the same time and help us recognize our Senior Class!! May the Class of 2020 always shine bright.

For now, I want to express to you how much we miss each and every one of our Spartan Family and cannot wait until we can come together again.

Sincerely,

Chuck Sincere

Superintendent

Phuch Stricere